The English Corner Shop



Comprehension: Wombat

Read the story about the Wombat and choose the correct form of the verb.

1.				imals in Australia very, very big.
	a.	was	-	is
	b.	were	e.	beed
	c.	are		
2.	-	cially tall the kanga tiful and powerful.	aroc	o. It was as tall as the tallest trees which were very tall then. It was
	a.	had	d.	was
	b.	has	e.	lived
	c.	is		
3.	Its si	lky fur under the s		But the wombat was even taller.
	a.	shone	d.	looked
	b.	shinned	e.	on
	c.	was		
4.	lt	taller than the tallest		e and its fur was even more beautiful than the fur of the kangaroo.
	a.	were	d.	wos
	b.	had	e.	was
	с.	did		
5.		long and light and alv le world.	vays	s shiny. It was the most beautiful and the most powerful animal in the
	a.	were	d.	lived
	b.	played	e.	Wombat
	c.	was		
6.	All th	ne animals in peace	.	
	a.	is	d.	taller
	b.	lived	e.	they
	c.	was		
7.	They	often together by	the	creek.
	a.	got	d.	getted
	b.	get	e.	smiled
	c.	gotten		

Recommended Level: Elementary to Intermediate

8.	They	ey some cold and clean water and had a chat.					
	a.	dranked	d.	spoke			
	b.	spoke	e.	Australia			
	c.	drank					
9.	They	about the latest n	ews	, the weather and their children.			
	a.	told	d.	talked			
	b.	said	e.	water			
	c.	drank					
10.	10. They their little ones from the pouch to play together. The joey's best friend was the						
	platy	pus.					
	a.	went	d.	let			
	b.	played	e.	loved			
	c.	talked					
11.	The b	oaby wombat liked	wit	th the little bilby.			
11.		paby wombat liked play		t h the little bilby. playing			
11.	a.		d.	•			
11.	a. b.	play	d.	playing			
	a. b. c.	play to play played	d. e.	playing			
11.	a. b. c.	play to play played the wombat othe	d. e. r an	playing plaing imals.			
	a. b. c. Once	play to play played the wombat other said	d. e. r an d.	playing plaing imals. spoke			
	a. b. c. Once a. b.	play to play played the wombat other said tell	d. e. r an d.	playing plaing imals.			
12.	a. b. c. Once a. b.	play to play played the wombat other said tell told	d. e. r an d. e.	playing plaing imals. spoke say			
	a. b. c. Once a. b. c. We _	play to play played the wombat other said tell told live like that anymore	d. e. r an d. e.	playing plaing imals. spoke say We must choose a leader.			
12.	a. b. c. Once a. b. c. We _ a.	play to play played the wombat other said tell told live like that anymore	d. e. ran d. e.	playing plaing imals. spoke say We must choose a leader. do			
12.	a. b. c. Once a. b. c. We _ a.	play to play played the wombat other said tell told live like that anymore	d. e. ran d. e.	playing plaing imals. spoke say We must choose a leader.			

If you want to know more and read the whole story, go to the next page.



Reading Comprehension: The Wombat

Task 1

Read the text and after typing the answers to the questions in the areas below, click your mouse outside of the box.

Many, many years ago all the animals in Australia were very, very big. Especially tall was the kangaroo. It was as tall as the tallest trees which were very tall then. It was beautiful and powerful. It's silky fur shone under the sun. However the wombat was even taller. It was taller than the tallest tree and its fur was even more beautiful than the fur of the kangaroo. It was long and light and always shiny. It was the most beautiful and the most powerful animal in the whole world.

All the animals lived in peace. They often got together by the creek to drink some cold and clean water and have a chat. They talked about the latest news, the weather and their children. They let their little ones out of the pouch to play together. The joey's best friend was the baby platypus and the little bilby liked to play with the little wombat.

One day the wombat said, "We cannot live like that. We must choose the leader. I'm the strongest animal in the world so I want to be the leader. Only one other thing is as powerful as I am, but I am much bigger."

"What is it?" asked the other animals. "The sun", answered the wombat. "But it is far and it is not interested in our land."

So the animals chose the wombat as their leader. The wombat was a bad leader of the nation. He became lazy and all other animals had to bring him food every day. The wombat was big so he ate lots of food and soon the animals got tired of him. They decided to ask the sun for help.

When the sun learnt that the wombat thought he was bigger than the sun, it became very angry and came down to the earth just over the wombat's house. The sun was very hot and the wombat had to run. He had to dig a burrow to hide from the sun but his fine fur was burnt and it was not beautiful any more. The wombat couldn't leave the burrow while the sun was shining so since then it can only go out at night and nobody thinks any more that the wombat is the strongest and the most powerful animal in the world.

Disclaimer: Please note the source of the story is unknown. My little son heard it at school and told me.

- 1. Which of the animals was the most beautiful animal in Australia?
- 2. Why did the animals choose the wombat as their leader?
- 3. Who suggested the wombat as the leader?
- 4. Why couldn't the sun be the leader?
- 5. Why did the animals ask the sun for help?
- 6. Why does the wombat live in a burrow and go out only at night?
- 7. Why did the wombat's fur become short and brown?
- 8. What did the baby animals do when their parents chatted by the creek?

Choose the correct answer.	Remember, sometimes	you might have several p	ossibilities.

Task 2

1. The wombat was	s than the kangaroo.	2. The wombat was	animal.	
a.	more beautiful	a.	the most powerful	
b.	more powerful	b.	more powerful	
c.	taller	c.	the powerfullest	
3. The wombat though	ght it was as the sun.	4. The tallest tree wa	as than the wombat.	
a.	more beautiful	a.	more taller	
b.	as strong as	b.	smaller	
c.	as powerful	c.	as small as	
5. The animals liked to talk about the news by the creek.		6. The fur of the kangaroo was than the fur of the wombat.		
•	latest	a.	more beautiful	
b.	young ones	b.	longer	
c.	smallest	c.	less beautiful	
7. The baby platypus friend.	s was the joey's	8. Only one other th wombat.	ing was as the	
a.	goodest	a.	beautifuller	
b.	gooder	b.	as strong as	
C	hest	C	stronger	